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In the name of Allah, the Gracious, the Merciful 

 
From: Abu ‘Aisha Sarmada 
To: The Sheikh, the Wali of Raqqah, may God preserve him 
Subject: Request approval to transfer 
 
As for what follows: 
I ask you, may God preserve you, to agree to accept me in the medical [field] in the 
wilayat Raqqah, as I was working in the medical [field] as a nurse in the wilayat 
Hama before entering the Imam Ahmed Institute, where, after its end, I was 
appointed to work in the Shari’ah field in the Diwan of Public Security. However, 
the brothers, may God guide them, put me in a guesthouse with the brothers who 
were assigned with me after [graduating] the institute to work as soldiers in the 
Security forces. Our task at that time was to guard the homes of emirs and 
administrators in the Security Office. The brothers started working, but I refused to 
guard because I did not come to the Islamic State for this. The brothers who were 
with me asked to join the fight in Raqqah, but their requests were rejected. Then, I 
submitted a letter to the Emir of the Diwan to go join the fight, but every time I 
asked the brothers, they would say wait, but without a satisfactory response. Not to 
mention what I lived through, as the brothers do not trust anyone. Whenever I 
asked them to meet the administrator, they laughed [illegible], the emir of the 
battalion or the deputy emir of the Diwan, and it is forbidden for a brother to do 
any of these things. When the response was delayed for more than 10 days, I had to 
come to Raqqah without the approval of my immediate emir. And when I 
arrived…[end of the first page] 
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